
Resolution 1003 
  
 
CONFLICTS OF INTEREST 
 
Whereas, it is the policy of the National Institute of Governmental Purchasing to 
promote free and open competition in public purchasing, and to conduct its operations in 
a manner that merits the respect and confidence of the public agencies which it serves. 
 
Now Therefore, BE IT RESOLVED, that no member of the Board of Directors or 
Officer of the Corporation shall serve as an employee, member of a Board, Advisory 
Board or Committee, or any other policy level position, with or without remuneration, of 
a for-profit organization which sells products or services to Governmental entities, or a 
for-profit organization whose primary clients sell products or services to Government 
entities. 
 

   
The above resolution was adopted by the Board of Directors of the 
National Institute of Governmental Purchasing at its official 
meeting on the 29th day of May, 1986. 
  
 
I certify that the above resolution was reviewed and ratified by the 
Board of Directors of the National Institute of Governmental 
Purchasing at its official meeting on the 11th day of November, 
1995. 

  
J. E. Brinkman, CPPO 
Executive Vice President and Secretary  

 



  

 


